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Kenny, Michael

From: RHONDA DURHAM <RHONDA.DURHAM®@EEOC.GOV >
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 1:28 PM

To: Kenny, Michael

Subject: RE: Texas Road House FOIA Request

Good afternoon Mr. Kenny,

We have the majority of the information and currently preparing the requested information. We apologize for the delay,
we have to collect information from different departments of the agency, which sometime takes longer than
anticipated. I will send you an email when we have everything prepared.

Again, we apologize for the delay.

Thank you

Rhonda F. Durham
Information Specialist

FOIA Programs

EEOC/Office of Legal Counsel
202-663-4518 Office
202-663-4679 Fax

>>> "Kenny, Michael" <MKenny@seyfarth.com> 9/22/2014 2:18 PM >>>
Ms. Durham,

Since we haven't heard anything about these pending FOIA requests (820-2014-204410, 820-2014-204564) recently,
we were wondering if you could provide us with an update as to the progress of collecting the necessary information
and when we can expect a response, if such an estimation is possible. Any information you can provide would be
greatly appreciated.

Thank you.

Michael Kenny

Paralegal - Seyfarth Shaw LLP

131 S Dearborn St, Suite 2400 | Chicago, IL 60603
312-460-5212 | mkenny@seyfarth.com

The information contained in this transmission is attorney priviieged andlor confidential information intended for the use of the individuai or entity namad
above, Ifthe reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited

From: STEPHANIE GARNER [mailto:STEPHANIE.GARNER@EEOC.GOV]
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 2:41 PM

To: Kenny, Michael
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Cc: RHONDA DURHAM
Subject: Texas Road House FOIA Request

Mr. Kenny,
your quick clarification of "funding" is appreciated.

To ensure that we are all on the same page, | want to be certain that you are aware that the
FOIA requires agencies to produce records in response to FOIA requests. EEOC will search
for records responsive to your request and provide the properly discloseable ones to you. You
should also note that there is no account or central location containing all expenditures
attributable to the Texas Road House litigation and investigation. FOIA Programs has asked
three headquarters offices and the District Office to search for responsive records, and advise
this office of the estimated number of records, whether the records are in paper or an
electronic format or both and the number of hours and personnel required to search for the
records. As soon as this information is made available, we will be in communication with you.

In the interim, please do not hesitate to me or Ms. Durham with any questions relating to the
two pending FOIA requests.

Stephanie D. Garner

Assistant Legal Counsel FOIA Programs
EEOC FOIA Public Liaison

Office of Legal Counsel SNW22B

131 M Street, NE

Washington, DC 20507

Office: 202/663-4642

Fax:  202/653-6034
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